
 

 

WELL CELL® WISHES YOU ALL A MERRY CHRISTMAS AND THE BEST 
YEAR OF ALL FOR 2025! 

 

URGENT! 

Please see our November newsletter. We would appreciate your sending us any 
before-and-after photos you have of wound improvement following treatment with PIR. Please 
send them to carol@wellcellsupport.com, and if you have questions, call Carol at (281) 
713-5999 x112. 

 

NEW PUBLISHED STUDY IN THE WORKS 

Well Cell is excited about the improvements experienced by kidney patients under the care of 
Dr. Roy Hinman at Island Doctors in St. Augustine, Florida. The results are featured in articles 
previously posted (wellcellglobal.com), and in an updated article currently in preparation. 

The data shows Chronic Kidney Disease (CKD) patients Stages 4 and 5 who DID NOT 
receive PIR worsened by either progressing to dialysis or dying, while patients at the same 
stages who received PIR significantly did NOT progress to dialysis and NONE of them died. 
This is an extremely important set of data that will be published soon, and the cost saving to 
Medicare and other insurers is monumental. We will let you know when the new study has been 
published. 

 

http://wellcellglobal.com


SEE YOU IN 2025! 
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